
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUPERINTENDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

Camp Hill Community,  

 

Coming off a very successful school year, my hope that all of our Camp Hill families are enjoying some relaxation time this 

summer. The 2022-2023 school year culminated in a memorable Camp Hill High School graduation ceremony at the stadium on a 

beautiful June day.  The student speeches were incredibly meaningful and relevant.  Our ninety-six graduates were recognized for 

the excellence that they demonstrated throughout their journey through the Camp Hill school system in the areas of academics, 

athletics, the arts, and altruism. Assuredly, there are many school year District-wide successes that we are reflecting on as we strive 

for excellence in all areas of school life, both academically and operationally. Further, we are analyzing the applicable data from 

various sources such as the Measurable Results Assessment to plan actionable steps to continuously improve our service to our 

students and community going forward.  

 

As we transition through the summer months, it is wonderful to see so many of our elementary students participating in the 

second year of our Camp Hill Summer Express Program. It is equally pleasing to see the large number of secondary students who 

will be engaged in the summer programs such as the August math offerings. Our staff and administration are preparing for the 

return of our students with the first day of classes scheduled for August 24th. As the beginning of the school year approaches, we 

are enthusiastically looking forward to the return of our Camp Hill students with an unwavering commitment to providing all 

students with the skills, foundational knowledge, and opportunities for lifelong success! 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Daniel D. Serfass 

Superintendent, Camp Hill School District 
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SENIOR CITIZEN GOLD PASSES & 

ATHLETIC SPORTING PASSES 

AVAILABLE 

If you are a senior citizen (65 yrs of age or older) and a resi- 

dent of Camp Hill Borough, you are eligible for a free Gold 

Pass. Gold Passes allow cardholders to attend school district 

sponsored concerts, plays and home athletic events free of 

charge. To receive a Gold Pass, bring a photo ID with your 

address and DOB to the Admin. Building at 418 S. 24th St. 

For further information about Athletic Sporting Passes, 

please visit our website.  

 

AUGUST  

7 School Board Work Session, 7 PM, DAO Board Room 

14 School Board Meeting, 7 PM, DAO Board Room 

16 Moving Up to Middle School Orientation, 8 AM 

21 Hoover Back to School Night, 4 PM 

21 Middle School Back to School Night, 7 PM 

22 Eisenhower Back to School Night, 4 PM  

24          First Day of School 

30          High School Back to School Night, 7 PM 

 

SEPTEMBER  

1 SCHOOLS CLOSED 

4 SCHOOLS CLOSED, Labor Day 

9              Band Information Night, PAC Band Room, 6:30 PM 

11 School Board Work Session, 7 PM, DAO Board Room 

14 Delayed Opening (2 hour), Modified Kindergarten 

18 School Board Meeting, 7 PM, DAO Board Room 

 

OCTOBER  

2 School Board Work Session, 7 PM, DAO Board Room 

6 SCHOOLS CLOSED 

6 Homecoming Football Game 

7 Homecoming Dance 

9            SCHOOLS CLOSED-Columbus/Indigenous Peoples Day  

16 School Board Meeting, 7 PM, DAO Board Room 

22 HS Band/Choir Pops Concert, 3PM, Sutliff Auditorium 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE CLASS OF 2023: 

• Class of 2023 Valedictorian: Maivy Nguyen  

• Class of 2023 Salutatorian: Sarah Ginck 

• 39 seniors earned a 93% weighted GPA for their HS career 

• 7 seniors attended the CTC, representing 6 programs; 5 

seniors successfully completed all requirements for their 

National Accreditation  

• 6 seniors graduated through the District’s Lion Academy 

• Seniors participated in Mini-THON, raising $106,305.04 

•  69% of senior class will be attending a 4-year College 

• 13% of senior class will be attending a 2-year or 

Technical College  

• 16% of senior class will be going directly to workforce, 

apprenticeship programs or serving our country in the 

military  
• 30 members of the National Honor Society 

• 6 members of the National Math Honor Society, Mu Alpha 

Theta 

• 3 Global Scholars 

• 20 members of the World Language Honor Society 

• 1 senior scored among the top in the nation on the PSAT 

• 1 student earned Cum Laude for the Nat’l Latin Exam 

•  Seniors participated in the Classics Festival, all of 

whom placed for awards 

•  1 senior participated in the Cumberland County 

Envirothon 

•  1 senior placed 2nd at the Capital Area Science and 

Engineering Fair, resulting in multiple scholarships in 

the field of engineering and technology 

•  1 senior won an Apollo Theatre Award for 

outstanding lead actress and several seniors 

participated in the musical Hello Dolly 

•  1 senior was selected for PMEA District Band 

•  2 seniors participated in PMEA District, Regional, 

and State Chorus 

•  1 senior won the Artistic Expressions Award 
• 1 senior earned merit-based invitation to the National 

Academic Quiz Bowl Tournament  
• 7 seniors will be joining collegiate athletic programs 

•  8 seniors received the prestigious E. Jerry Brooks 

Student-Athlete Excellence Award 

• Individuals: #2 singles and #2 doubles were Mid Penn 

Championship runners-up (Girls Tennis); 3 PIAA State 

Medals and 4 District Medals including District Gold 

and new school record (Swimming); #1 singles and 

Mid Penn Championships runner-up (Boys Tennis); 2 

individual District Medals and 2 relay District Medals 

(Track and Field) 

• Boys Golf: Mid Penn Athletic Conference Champions 

• Baseball: PIAA District 3 Champions and Runner-Up 

State Champions 

• Girls Tennis: Mid Penn Division Champions 

• Girls Soccer District 3 Champions and State 

Tournament Qualifier 

• Numerous selections to Division and District All-Star 

Teams… GO LIONS!!!

CAMP HILL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

FOLLOW US ON TWITTER 

@CampHillSD  @PrincipalCHMS 

@GoCHAthletics @IKEelem_chsd 

@CampHillHighSc1 @HooverES_CHSD 

REGISTRATION FOR THE 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR 

Online registration for all grades for the 23-24 school year is 

now open. Please visit the Camp Hill School District’s web- 

site for further information regarding online registration. 

Students entering Kindergarten must be 5 years of age by 

September 1, 2023 to be eligible to start school. 


